
City Hall
121 N. LaSalle St.

Room 107
Chicago, IL  60602

www.chicityclerk.com

Office of the City Clerk

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: O2011-5798

Status:Type: Ordinance Passed

File created: In control:7/6/2011 City Council

Final action: 7/28/2011

Title: Handicapped Parking Permit No. 70371

Sponsors: Harris, Michelle A.

Indexes: Handicapped

Attachments: 1. O2011-5798.pdf

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

PassedCity Council7/28/2011 1 Pass
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MEMORANDUM FOR TRAFFIC REGULATIONS
OVERRIDE
PROHIBITION AGAINST PARKING (Except for the Handicapped):
Street, etc:
East 92nd Place
Location, etc:
No. 1619
(Permit No. 70371)
Distance or extent:
Hours:
at all times
Days:
no exceptions
FRANKLIN R. KELLY
MICHELLE A. HARRIS Alderman, 8th Ward
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FRANKLIN R KELLY ~7 ^ ^ ?03 >'/
1619 .E 92ND PLACE CHICAGO, IL 60617
Dear Applicant:
The Department of Revenue received your request for disabled parking signs. The application was reviewed
and a survey of the location was conducted. The Department cannot recommend the application.
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The Department's reason for not recommending the application is:
Reason Not-Recommended: ALTERNATIVE ACCESSIBLE PARKING Explanation: GARAGE AT LOCATION
Appeals must be filed within ten (10) days. Appeal requests must be' made in writing and state reasons to
support a request for a review. Appeals may be directed to the Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities
(MOPD), Disabled Parking Signs Appeal, City Hall, Room 104, 121 N. LaSalle St., Chicago, IL 60602. A
decision regarding an appeal will be made within thirty (30) days of the request. Applicants are notified by mail
of the final decision.
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact us at (312) 742-7434.
Very truly yours,

Anthony Gambino Director of Administration
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